
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONMENT OF HEARINGS  

 

 

The public is advised that the Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission 

(“the Commission”) is seeking to ensure a safe work environment and has implemented procedures 

which are consistent with the actions taken by Government in the wake of the Coronavirus 

Pandemic. The Commission has therefore taken a decision to postpone the public hearings 

identified below.  

 

TAKE NOTICE that the Hearings in the following Matters have been postponed and the 

public will be advised of the new hearing dates in due course:  

 

 Hearing of a matter concerning the Airports Authority of Trinidad and Tobago 

which was previously scheduled for Friday 27th  March, 2020 at 9:00 a.m.; and 

 Hearing of a matter concerning the FCL Financial Limited previously scheduled 

for Friday 27th March, 2020 at 11:00 a.m. 

 

Affected parties who require additional information should email hearings@ttsec.org.tt or contact 

the Commission’s General Counsel/Corporate Secretary via telephone at 624-2991.  

 

Dated this 20th day of March, 2020 

 

 

 

 

General Counsel/Corporate Secretary 

Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission   

mailto:hearings@ttsec.org.tt

